
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  

 
Baby News 

Congratulations to Mrs Michael who has had 

her baby girl – Rose Elizabeth – she is 

gorgeous! Congratulations also to Mr Carr who 

is now the proud father to a beautiful baby girl 

called Elowen.  
 
 

 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 

This week the children have been taking part 

in activities to raise their awareness of 

bullying, the different forms it can take and 

how it can affect both children and adults.  
We had an assembly talking about what 

bullying is and how we can help somebody if 

they are being bullied.  We have created a 

kindness tree in school and the children have 

written on a leaf the different ways we can be 

kind to each other.  They made anti-bullying 

posters and poems and we will finish the week 

telling each other what we like about our 

friends.  Let’s all remember to ‘Be Kind’. 

 

School Trips 
Further to recent emails, the following trips 

are available for consent and payment for the 

relevant year groups on ParentPay: 

Y1 RHS Bridgewater 

Y2 Staircase House 

Y5 Jodrell Bank 

Y6 Manchester Police Museum 

If you have any queries please contact the 

school office.  Thank you.  

 

Healthy Schools 
Please click on the link below to read the 

latest information in the Healthy Schools 

Newsletters from Wigan Council. 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/page/sch

ool-nurses-and-healthy-schools/105191  

 

 

 
 

Christmas Events 
We have lots of exciting events planned in the 

run up to Christmas, so please keep a copy 

of the attached list of Christmas Events to 

make things easier to remember and share! 

 

Community Information 
Car Seat Safety 

Have your child’s car seat checked on 

Wednesday 22nd November between 10.00am 

and 3.00pm at Tesco Car Park Central Park 

Way, Wigan.  It is free and an expert will 

check if your car seat is fitted in your car 

correctly, and also check if your child is seated 

in it correctly.  There will be road safety 

information and resources to take away with 

you. 

Fledglings Nursery 
Top talking tips for parents 

Use gestures, real objects or pictures to help 

children understand what you are talking 

about. This helps to show children what you 

mean. 

 Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is RH & Y2M both with 98.6% 

and for KS2 it’s Y3P & Y5D both with 99%. 

 

School Dinners  
Next week, we will be on Week 2; the menu 

is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068 

 

  REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Monday 20th November – Y5 Halle for Youth 

Introductory Day 

Tuesday 21st November – PTFA Clothing 

Exchange 2.45 pm – 4.00 pm 

Friday 24th November – last day to order a 

Christmas Dinner 

Friday 1st December - PTFA Goody Bags for 

sale 

Friday 1st December – Extra-Curricular Clubs 

finish 
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